
How You Can  

Make A 

Difference… 
 Pray 

Pray for all of the 

suffering children 

across the world and 

pray that God will 

continue to use TTWM 

to help meet their 

needs. 

 Financial Needs 

Due to the growth of 

TTWM, it is necessary 

to have some full time 

staff.  PLEASE pray 

with me about 

additional funding for 

this need so that the 

work can continue to 

grow.  MAYBE God 

wants you to be a part 

of making this happen. 

 Pray for our Mission 

    Teams. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Hello friends.  In the last newsletter I told you about David and Sandy Cooper moving 

to Todd, NC where Barbara and I live.  They are here and getting settled! Thank you 

for all the prayers. Prayer is the lifeline of Touch the World Ministries. With all our 

great prayer partners we see the Lord accomplish many great works. Many of you also 

sponsor children through our Child Sponsorship Program. Thank you for making a 

difference in the lives of these precious children. Others support the ministry by giving 

to different projects or to the general operating needs of the ministry. Thank you so 

much for being a part of Touching the World for Christ.  In less than two weeks the 

children in Nidadavole, India will be moving into a brand new home. Many of you 

made this possible and I want to thank you from the bottom of my heart! In John 13, 

Jesus took the basin and the towel and washed His disciple’s feet. This was a huge 

object lesson to them and also to us. He was teaching them the attitude of servanthood. 

He challenged them to serve one another. Everything that we do at TTWM takes this 

challenge as a reason to reach all around the world to help those in need of a Savior. 

May we be found serving one another and our fellow man as our Lord commanded us! 

This can only be accomplished through a team effort. That is such a Biblical concept! 

We are all on one big team with our Lord as our leader! Let us not fail to please Him 

and fulfill that which he has called us to do. Thank you for being one of my teammates!  

 

Seeking the lost together,  

 

Homer 
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There are hundreds 

of children like 

Hairati that 

desperately need 

your sponsorship.  

For only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference in 

the life of a precious 

child. 

 

Pastor Paul Lubaale oversees the ministry of Center for 

Evangelism in Uganda, is a partner with Touch The 

World Ministries. Pastor Paul Lubaale is the founder of 

the CFE.  CFE helps to care for orphaned and 

impoverished children. Many of the children in these 

areas live in homes that are run by a child because both 

parents have died of AIDS.  This entire region has been 

ravished by AIDS. Pastor Paul helps these children and 

disciples them in the ways of Christ.  Hairati is a girl 

that lives in one of these villages in Uganda.  Hairati 

lives with her mother and 5 brothers.  The source of 

income for her family is peasant farming.  Would you 

like to make a difference in Hairati’s life by becoming 

her sponsor? 

 
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 

To those that sponsor a child through TTWM, thank you so 

much for making a difference in the life of a child! 


